
 
 

From: Save the Stan <savethestan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 10:51 AM 
To: Howard, Tom@Waterboards; Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; Spivy-Weber, 

Frances@Waterboards; Dadamo, Dorene@Waterboards; Moore, Steven@Waterboards; 
Doduc, Tam@Waterboards; WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards 

Subject: Don't waste water during a drought 
 
 
 
Water board, 

 
I am definitely against any increase in unimpaired flows on the Stanislaus River. There are drought conditions in Tuolumne County. This 
activity is washing our livelihoods away. Stop! 

 
Don Gregory Sharp 
Twain Harte 
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